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February 7, 2018 

Jack D. Parrott, Senior Project Manager 
Reactor Decommissioning Branch 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 

Subject: GEH Request for Additional Time to Respond to NRC Request for Additional 
Information 

References: 1) NRC License DPR-1, Vallecitos Boiling Water Reactor (VBWR), Docket 50-18 
2) NRC License DR-10, ESADA Vallecitos Experimental Superheat Reactor 

(EVESR), Docket 50-183 
3) NRC License TR-1, General Electric Test Reactor (GETR), Docket 50-70 
4) NRC License R-33, Nuclear Test Reactor (NTR) , Docket 50-73 
5) Letter, GEH Vallecitos Nuclear Center (VNC) Request for Alternate 

Decommissioning Schedules for DPR-1, DR-1 0 and TR-1 Licenses, 
Exemption Request, 7/15/16 

6) Letter, S.P. Murray to Director NMSS, GEH VNC Request for Alternate 
Decommissioning Schedules, Additional Information, 7/31/17 

7) Letter, J.D. Parrott (NRC) to S.P. Murray (GEH) Request for Additional 
Information, 1/18/18 

Dear Mr. Parrott: 

As indicated in your letter dated January 18, 2018 (Reference 7) NRC has determined that 
additional information is necessary to complete its exemption evaluation and requested GE 
Hitachi (GEH) provide this information by February 16, 2018. As I discussed with you on 
January 30, 2018 we are evaluating several options, but will need additional time to respond. 

Thus, GEH requests that our response to the NRC be provided no later than March 28, 2018. 
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Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further. 

Sincerely, 

~4/?!:;?r . /: 
Scott P. Murray, Manag 
Facility Licensing 

Commitments: None 

Attachment: None 

Cc: B. Watson, USNRC NMSS 
SPM 18-007 


